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REPORT OF THE BOARD’S DELEGATE TO 

COOPERATIVE EDUCATIONAL SERVICE AGENCY (CESA) #1 

February 28, 2019 Submitted by Director Terry Falk 

CESA #1’s Board of Control met briefly on Tuesday, February 19, 2019. 

(1) It was reported that, during the previous month, several workshops and visitations had to be 
restructured, cancelled, or rescheduled because of storms or cold weather. 

(2) The Program and Services catalogue for 2019-2020 was approved at the meeting. This 
included the pricing structure. Because we are in a budget year, we do not know how much money either 
this CESA or school districts will receive from the state. The hope is for an increase. Programs and services 
may be adjusted once the state budget is approved. 

* * * * *  


